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The Pierce County Sheriff's Department 
needs your help to identify the remains of 
a man, and to help investigators 
determine how he died and identify any 
suspects responsible for his death. 
 
On June 8th, 2002, a citizen found a 
human skull dumped alongside a brush 
pile on a property in the 22300 block of 
50th Ave Ct. E. in Spanaway.  The skull 
was believed to have been dumped in that 
location sometime between April and 
June of 2002. 
 
Investigators have determined that the 
skull belonged to a man, but were unable 
to identify the man or determine how old 
the remains were. 

 

Receive up to $$11000000 dollars for information leading to 
the arrest and charges filed for the person in this case. 

Call 253-591-5959 
All Callers will remain anonymous 


